
 

 

 

           

 Tuesday 30th April 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: School Entrances/Exits  

I hope you have all had a lovely Easter break. I am sure you have noticed that both pedestrian 

entrances are now back in use and that the new EYFS outdoor play area is complete. The children 

are thoroughly enjoying the challenge and creativity it has provided so far. 

I am sure that you will agree that we must work together to ensure that the EYFS playground 

remains in fantastic condition. It will therefore only be for the sole use of the children in Foundation 

Stage, under the supervision of staff. The Foundation Stage gates will remain locked and the 

playground will no longer be used as a cut through to the main playground. We are also no longer 

able to use the driveway as a footpath due to health and safety concerns. 

In order to ensure the safety of all children, parents and visitors, we expect that the below is 

followed for entering/exiting the school premises: 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Mrs L Kelly 

 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Main office enter through the Carling Drive pedestrian gate  

Breakfast club enter through Calve Croft pedestrian gate only  

Year 5/6 playground enter through the Caring Drive pedestrian gate  

Year 1,2,3,4 enter through the Calve Croft pedestrian gate  

FS parents FS staff will inform you where your child should be collected and 
therefore which entry gate to use  


